STOCKHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL

THURSDAY NEWSLETTER
Issue No: 502




    Thursday 31st January 2019
	Dear Parents,
We look forward to seeing you all after school at our ‘KS1 Cook For Books’ sale on the Key Stage 1 playground. If the snow is out in full force we may move the sale into one of the classrooms. Thank you to all the families who took the time to make or buy a cake.

Next week, on the 5th of February, all children will be learning about ‘CONSENT’ during our internet safety day. The classes will be exploring what it means to give consent to share personal data online and how to keep themselves safe online.

Dates to remember

Friday 8th February – FOS Valentine disco

Friday 15th February – End of term 3 at 3.05pm

Wednesday 6th March –NSPCC in school all day

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day (start planning the costumes now!)

11th and 12th March – Parent/Teacher meetings after school (Year 4’s meetings are in February)

Tuesday 19th March – Red Nose Day –more information to come from the School Council children

Thursday 28th March –Class photos

Friday 5th April – End of term 4 at 12.10pm

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank


PA’s this week were Kyla and Jess. Thank you for your help.  

CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week we have been reading the Gingerbread man. The children have loved
             decorating their own gingerbread man and using our story road to retell the story. 
             On Tuesday we really enjoyed our first stay and play session, it was lovely to see all 
             the children engaging in the learning activities with the new adults in the room. 

Year 1  In Year 1 we have been learning the names of lots of 3D shapes.  We have also

             been looking at writing our own weather forecasts, we are waiting for snow!
Year 2  In Year 2 we have been learning how to show arrays for 2, 5 and 10 times table in 

             maths.  In English we have been learning how to use conjunctions in an explanation

             text.
Year 3  In Year 3 this week we have completed our non-chronological reports about the 
             village of Vence in France where Matisse lived at the end of his life. We have also
             carried out a science investigation testing which fabrics would be the best for new 
             curtains in the classroom.

Year 4  In science this week Year 4 investigated ways of changing the volume and pitch of
             different instruments.  In history we designed our own ancient Chinese city and in 
             maths we have been learning how to find the area of shapes.

Year 5  Year 5 have been working hard learning about prime numbers, squared numbers 

             and cubed numbers in maths.  We have also looked at real moon rocks in science.
Year 6  Year 6 have been finding missing co-ordinates in maths.  In science we have been

             looking at inheritance.  We have been sketching in art.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Lexi for her fantastic writing. Lexi worked really hard to get into the writers raffle
             this week and wrote part of the Gingerbread Man’s speech.  Nathan for trying 
             new foods! Nathan has really persevered this week with trying new things at 
             snack time, well done!! 
Year 1  Henry for showing fantastic determination in swimming, you amazed all of us! 
             George for using great independence in maths, well done, you were incredible at

             naming all the 2D and 3D shapes.
Year 2  Phoebe, Violet and Madison for taking pride in their work.  Well done, the Year 2

             teachers are very proud of you. 
Year 3  Hector & Molly W for demonstrating great confidence and independence in maths 
             this week.... and every week to be honest!
Year 4  Harriett for being brave and playing the piano in a whole school assembly.
             Alex for a great diary entry in English.

Year 5  Isabelle for always showing great confidence and perseverance in all that she

             does.  Well done.  Will for some excellent maths explanations.
Year 6  Jaydon for his positive and impressive attitude in English and maths – always 

             trying his best.  Cai for super determination to complete challenges in maths.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 1 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!
FOS are hosting a Valentine Disco on Friday 8th Feb 6:30 – 8:30pm. Tickets must be purchased in advance (subject to availability) on Tues 5th & Wed 6th Feb (8:30 – 9:00am). We are expecting a sell-out event, don’t miss out! There will be dancing, snacks & drinks, bar, hot dogs, pizza, ice cream, face painting and glitter tattoos! Tickets £1 each; children must be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times. Come along and enjoy the fun but please remember this is an event for Stockham children and their accompanying adult. Due to capacity limitations we are sadly unable to invite older siblings or children from other schools. If necessary, you may purchase tickets on Tues 5th & Wed 6th Feb by sending the correct money in a sealed envelope – ensuring it has the child’s name and disco tickets written on it.










